
Barbara Houghton <barbara.houghton@edcgov.us> 

FW: Used Oil Payment (OPP5) Awards and Payments Notice 

Grants <grants@calrecycle.ca.gov> Fri, Oct 17, 2014 at 10:45 AM 
Cc: "Lin, Jeffrey@CalRecycle" <Jeffrey.Lin@calrecycle.ca.gov>, "Williams, Cheryl@CalRecycle" 
<Cheryl. Williams@calrecycle.ca.gov>, "Kikumoto, Laurie@CalRecycle" <Laurie.Kikumoto@calrecycle.ca.gov>, 
"Fong, Matthew@Cal Recycle" <Matthew. F ong@cal recycle. ca. gov>, "B iring, Baljot@Cal Recycle" 
<Baljot.Biring@calrecycle.ca.gov>, "Samra, Harnak@CalRecycle" <Harnak.Samra@calrecycle.ca.gov>, "Batavia, 
Ashraf@CalRecycle" <Ashraf.Batavia@calrecycle.ca.gov>, "Baker, Barbara@CalRecycle" 
<Barbara.Baker@calrecycle.ca.gov>, "Dickinson, Linda@CalRecycle" <Linda. Dickinson@calrecycle.ca.gov> 

Congratulations on being approved for the award and distribution of payments for the Fiscal 
Year (FY) 2014/15 Used Oil Payment Program (OPP5). Via web link are the award listings 
for OPP5. The OPP5 list also identifies whether recipients are scheduled to receive their 
OPP5 payments (if applicable) in October 2014 or April 2015. For those recipients eligible 
for October payments, our Fiscal Services Branch is in the process of sending payments to 
the State Controller's Office. The April recipients should receive their checks in April 2015. 
Please notify your appropriate staff who will be receiving the checks about the payment 

schedule and information. In addition, a Remittance Advice (Warrant Payment) form 
specifying "OPP5" and the invoice amount will be enclosed with each check; an example is 
attached. 

Please retain a copy of this email and the list as part of your OPP5 file. Please remember to 
fully expend your OPP4 funds before expending OPP5 monies. 

Questions concerning the above information should be directed to your Program Advisor. 

~ Remittance Advice form.pdf 
62K 
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